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Friday Review—8/30/19

Welcome to the first edition of Friday Review!  This is the first of what we hope will be a regular publication of news and items of interest from the past week for members of the Rhode Island Health Care Association.  We hope you find this informative and we welcome your comments.


Departure of Larry Ross—Larry’s last day at EOHHS was yesterday, 8/29.   Beginning September 3rd, Eric Goldstein is the new point of contact for all contingency payment requests.  All such requests should be sent via secure email to  eric.goldstein@ohhs.ri.gov with a cc to OHHS.LTSSCONTINGENCY@OHHS.RI.GOV.

Departure of Marlanea Peabody—Marlanea Peabody announced this week that she will be moving over to BHDDH.  If you have any questions, problems or issues with MTM, the new contact is Mark Kraics.  He can be reached at Mark.Kraics@ohhs.ri.gov.

AHCA News Release—AHCA is urging CMS to count observation stays toward Medicare’s three day rule.  The entire news release from AHCA/NCAL is attached.

Successful PAC event—Thank you to all who came out to enjoy some late afternoon relaxation at Chelo’s on the Waterfront last week and to support RIHCA’s Political Action Committee.  More than 50 people stopped by on an absolutely perfect summer afternoon.  We thank you for coming and for your contributions!  Be on the lookout for our next PAC event in the fall.

Trade Show—The trade show is coming up soon!  Please mark your calendars for Friday September 20th at the Crowne Plaza in Warwick.  If you haven’t done so yet, please sign up for the morning and afternoon educational sessions and lunch.  You can sign up on line at: www.rihca.com.  Vendor packages are still available and can be reserved online as well. 

In the News—In case you missed it, members Cedar Crest Nursing and Rehabilitation Centre in Cranston (Silver Quality Award) and Cherry Hill Manor in Johnston (Bronze Quality Award) and Greenville Skilled Nursing and Rehabilitation Center in Greenville (Bronze Quality Award) received some nice publicity in GoLocal Prov earlier this month.  Here is the link:  https://www.golocalprov.com/health/three-ri-nursing-homes-win-national-quality-awards

In the News—Part 2—Some nice ink for Briarcliffe Manor in the Johnston SunRise too! http://johnstonsunrise.net/stories/puppet-show-helps-briarcliffe-residents-with-dementia-connect-to-their-past,144875?
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Future “In the News”—Providence Business News reporter Elizabeth Graham is working on a cover story about the nursing home landscape in Rhode Island.  She has spoken to many people in the industry and has contacted several of our member homes.  RIHCA President and CEO Scott Fraser had a lengthy interview with Elizabeth pointing out the challenges we face every day—lack of adequate Medicaid funding and staff shortages, all while maintaining top quality for our residents.  We are not sure how the final article will turn out but let’s hope for the best.

Look for more Friday Reviews in the weeks to come.  Your comments and suggestions are welcome.  Feel free to reach out to me at: sfraser@rihca.com.

HAPPY LABOR DAY WEEKEND TO ALL!
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